
Public Notice 

Posted: March 16th, 2020 at 2:30 p.m. 

By order of the Brownsville City Council in coordination with 

the Central Linn Recreation Association, this building is for use 

at your own risk. 

 

The City advises that you do not use this public space. If you 

choose to do so, you do so at your own risk.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For updates from the World Health Organization, Centers 

for Disease Control and the Oregon Health Authority, please 

visit: 

 

     www.clcepc.org 

 

                                                                                     


